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8th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As you may already know, Red Nose Day will be returning on Friday the 15th of March. This 
year, the event will focus on supporting those in need during the current living crisis, focusing 
on issues like lack of food and homelessness. Our school is excited to be joining with many 
others around the UK to participate in Red Nose Day. 

At Beeston Primary School, we are celebrating by asking children to wear what they like- this 
could be school uniform, their own clothes or even their pyjamas! Recently our Governors agreed 
and updated our school uniform policy. Please see the section about non-uniform days below. 

Non-uniform: 

Schools have a statutory duty to be politically impartial therefore children must not wear clothing with political 
or offensive writing or images. School reserve the right to ask children to cover up or remove any inappropriate 
clothing. 

In lieu of fundraising this year, as this is a time where so many people are struggling due to the 
cost of living crisis, we would like to be able to give back to the community and are therefore 
wanting to collect donations of non-perishable foods which will be donated to a local foodbank.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs McAvoy 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


